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Action Summary - Final 

Community Affairs Committee 
Committee Members: 

Barbara  Shanklin (D-2)* 
Stuart Benson (R-20)* 

David James (D-6) 
* Denotes the Committee Chair(s) 

1:30 PM Council Chambers Wednesday, July 16, 2014 

Call to Order 

Coucil Member Scott called the meeting to order at 1:40 p.m. due to the absence of 
Chairwoman Shanklin, and introduced members and non-members that were present.  
A quorum was not established. 

Roll Call 

Vice Chair Stuart Benson (R-20) Present: 1 -  

Chair Person Barbara  Shanklin (D-2), and Council Member David James (D-6) Excused: 2 -  

Also Present:  Attica Scott  (D-1),  Mary C. Woolridge (D-3), James Peden (R-23) 
 
Clerk:  Mary Whitlock, CKMC 

Special Discussion 

ID 14-861 1. Bonifacio Aleman, Topic: Minimum Wage 

Kendall Boyd with the Jefferson County Attorney's Office, spoke regarding a letter 
sent from their office by Mike O'Connell, requesting the opinion of the Office of the 
Attorney General, whether a city may enact an ordinance establishing  higher 
minimum wage. (Attachment) 
 
Bonifacio Aleman, spoke and showed a slide presentation regarding , Minimum Wage 
and Tipped Workers.  (Attachment) 
 
Pam Newman spoke regarding her experience as a Tip Worker. 

Adjournment 

Without objection the meeting adjourned at 2:27 p.m. 
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